
Advertisement for Bids - Village of Lily Lake, Illinois 

 

The Village of Lily Lake is accepting proposals for snow removal services for the 

2016/2017 snow removal season. The work consists of snow plowing and salting 

services of Village roads and parking lot. Contract is for one season with option for 

three years. 

 

Bid documents can be picked up at the office of the Village Clerk at 43W870 Empire 

Rd, Lily Lake, Illinois, between 8:30 am and 12:30 pm Monday through Thursday or 

requested by email at clerk@villageoflilylake.org 

 

Bids must be in a sealed envelope and received by the Village Clerk BEFORE 10:00 

am, Monday, July 18, 2016. Bids will be opened at the Public Works Meeting on 

August 3, 2016 at 7:00pm 

 

Any questions can be directed to Jesse Heffernan at 630-365-9677 or 

clerk@villageoflilylake.org  

 

Jesse Heffernan 

Village Clerk 

Village of Lily Lake 
 


